
Cherry, Brian K 

3/21/2011 5:10:08 PM 

'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: Letter to Paul Clanon -PDF file

Paul - this letter is being sent to you by Peter Darbee. At the NTBS hearings in Washington, you had a 
conversation with Joe Malkin regarding what PG&E has or has not been doing since the San Bruno accident. This 
is Peter's personal reply to you.

-----Orivinal Message —
From- Redacted
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2011 05:08 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Subject: Letter to Paul Clanon -PDF file
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